
MEMORANDUM
November 29, 2022

TO:	 RTANL Members

FROM:	 Sharon Penney, RTANL President

RE:	 Teaching Opportunities in Fort McMurray

Fort McMurray Public Schools is looking for retired teachers interested in exploring job opportunities with 
them in Fort McMurray, Alberta.

If you are interested and would like more information please contact:

Merrie-Rae Mitsopoulos 
Assistant Superintendent 
Human Resources and Administration 
Fort McMurray Public School Division 
Tel: (780) 799-7901 or (780) 743-2655  
Email: merrie-rae.mitsopoulos@fmpsd.ab.ca  
Website: www.fmpsdschools.ca
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